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From: registrar
Sent: June 8, 2017 12:27 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 9:30 AM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Thomas Allen 
 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Hydro One has increased my electric bill by almost 100% over the past year from ~$280/month to 
$420/month.  Further rate increases in the near future are unacceptable.  Manufacturing companies 
such as P&G are leaving the Province partly because of the our high cost of electricity.  Hydro One 
needs to be audited, the management changed, and a rate structure imposed that benefits Ontario 
residents and promotes manufacturing in our Province.  This request for an increase is not 
reasonable and should be refused. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




